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Ariana Costa

From: Todd <doc777@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 12:51 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Pro 2nd
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Dear House Judiciary, 
I would like to strongly ask you to oppose the following bills: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, 
H5889, H5890, H5891.   
 
 
As a small business owner my firearm is a tool to keep me safe.  I have been a concealed license 
carry for almost 40 years.  It would be wrong to punish innocent for another’s actions.   
 
 
Best regards, 
Todd Kibbe  
iPhone  


